

Medicaid Provider Enrollment Portal Update and Requirements

The Provider Enrollment Portal will remain open for providers who failed to enroll but wish to complete an application. Providers who submit provider enrollment applications should allow several weeks for application processing.

As a reminder, providers with multiple provider types must complete enrollment for each type. Any providers who did not complete enrollment by June 30, 2023 will be deactivated and have their patients assigned to another primary care physician and will be terminated from the program.

Providers, who are unsure of their enrollment status or want to check the status of admitting, ordering, referring and prescribing providers, may use the Provider Portal Enrollment Lookup Tool at Medicaid | Department of Health | State of Louisiana | Portal Enrollment Status (lamedicaid.com). The Lookup Tool is updated daily to show the provider's status as either enrollment complete, action required, application not submitted, or currently in process by Gainwell Technologies.

LDH has published Informational Bulletin 22-38 for your reference <u>IB22-38_07.14.23.pdf</u> (<u>la.gov</u>). Questions or concerns regarding this bulletin can be addressed by contacting United Healthcare Community Plan at 1-866-675-1607.